
   
 

 

 

Hello and welcome to our weekly Newsletter………… 
 

A very Happy New Year to all of you and your families! We hope you all had a wonderful 
holiday and are looking forward to 2023.  It was lovely to see the students back at school 
on Wednesday and to hear all about their holiday celebrations. We are now looking forward 
to another exciting term. 

-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 
Parents Evening 

 

Parents evening will take place on Thursday 12 January 2023. You will, by now, have received 
an e-mail and text message inviting you to make an appointment with the class teacher.  We 
are pleased to announce that this year’s meetings will be held face to face in school.  On your 
arrival at school could you please enter via the main school gates and not the reception area in 
the house.  You are then invited to go straight to the hall where you will find class tables set up 
showing your child’s work, you may wish to arrive a little earlier than your allocated time to 
allow for this.  At your appointment time the class teacher will come to the hall and escort you 
to the relevant classroom where your meeting will be held. 

If you have not already done so please book your appointment as soon as possible 

 

Thank you 

 

 

 

Peat Rigg Residential Trip  

Please note that the payment has been set up on ParentPay for the residential trip to Peat 

Rigg.  

 

 

 

 

ACTION REQUIRED:  SD1 - Special Diet Request Form 

If you have received an SD1 form, please can you complete page 1 and sign pages 1 and 4.  

The kitchen have asked that these are sent back to school no later than Monday 9
th

 January.  

Thank you. 

  

Welburn Hall Weekly 
 

Friday 6 January 2023 

School Dinner Arrears 

School is currently owed £168.30 for 

school dinners. Please ensure that your 
account is always in credit and 
regularly checked.  

 

Spring 1 – Food Tech Contributions 
Contributions can now be made towards 
Spring 1 food tech.  So, if you can 
contribute, please do so via ParentPay.  
Thank you.         
 

https://app.parentpay.com/public/client/security/v2/#/login
https://app.parentpay.com/public/client/security/v2/#/login


   
 

 

Life Skills Group 
 
Today in the Thursday College life skills group we made Pizza.  Our focus was to know 
how to follow basic safety rules when preparing snacks. We learnt the claw grip for 
cutting and the importance of using oven gloves. 
 
 

      
 
 

     
 

 



   
 

 

 
 
Nurture 2 
 
Nurture 2 have spent the week settling back into class and explored their new topics. This term 
we are looking at a few different things, including farming over time, fashion throughout history 
and traditional tales. 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

        

 
 
-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 

Last chance to enter the Pantomime ticket draw 
 

Please note the last date for entry into the draw will be Thursday 12 January 2023.   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



   
 

 

 
 
 
Lunches 
Lunches this week will be week 2 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

ParentPay Accounts 
As of today, 81% of ParentPay accounts have been activated – so thank you for your support 
and cooperation. 
 
For those who have not activated their account, please can you ensure that you login to 
ParentPay and sign up as a matter of urgency.  We need ALL parents to activate their 
account, even those receiving Free School Meals to ensure you receive the full benefits of the 
system.  Thank you! 

 
 


